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As an elderly community member and daily walker i find that high speed scooters are a danger on
publc footpaths and streets if you are hard of hearing you dont even hear them until they are on top
of you and as most ealderly are sometimes a bit unsteady it is easy to move into their path. On many
occasions i have been nearly hit while on my daily walk. They are unpoliced never have helmets on
and speed all the time usually young ones with no concern for walkers. They should be for private
property use only not on footpaths or roads. Thank you for your time reading this submission.





